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Type: Tool

Proper Citation

University of California at San Diego, School of Medicine: Graduate Opportunities & Dual 
Degree Programs (RRID:SCR_001942)

Resource Information

URL: https://meded.ucsd.edu/index.cfm/asa/dcp/goddp/

Proper Citation: University of California at San Diego, School of Medicine: Graduate 
Opportunities & Dual Degree Programs (RRID:SCR_001942)

Description: The UCSD School of Medicine are dedicated to producing future leaders in all 
areas of medicine. As such, the School promotes the pursuit of dual degrees, either in the 
Medical School's own graduate degree programs or programs offered in other disciplines in 
the institution. In addition to the study of medicine, the School of Medicine actively 
encourages its student body to explore broadly in various scholarly areas related to the 
biomedical sciences. The goal of this additional training is to produce graduates who will 
bring fresh, innovative ideas to the research laboratory, the public health sector, the 
humanities and the social sciences, and the business environment. Students may elect to 
obtain advanced degrees in the following areas: * Biomedical Sciences * Masters in 
Bioengineering * Masters in Public Health * Masters in Leadership of Health Care 
Organizations * Masters of Advanced Studies in Clinical Research * Ph.D. Program in the 
Humanities and Social Sciences * Independent Ph.D. programs Opportunities for enrollment 
in research or degree programs outside of UCSD are also available, and students are 
encouraged to investigate these, if interested. Sponsors: This program is supported by the 
University of California at San Diego.

Synonyms: UCSD Graduate Programs
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Resource Type: data or information resource, medical school program resource, training 
resource, organization portal, portal, degree granting program

Keywords: dual degree program, bioengineering, biomedical science, business, clinical, 
graduate program, health care, humanity, medicine, public health, social science

Funding:

Resource Name: University of California at San Diego, School of Medicine: Graduate 
Opportunities & Dual Degree Programs

Resource ID: SCR_001942

Alternate IDs: nif-0000-10519

Old URLs: http://cybermed.ucsd.edu/asa/goddp/

Record Creation Time: 20220129T080210+0000

Record Last Update: 20250521T060815+0000

Ratings and Alerts

No rating or validation information has been found for University of California at San Diego, 
School of Medicine: Graduate Opportunities & Dual Degree Programs.

No alerts have been found for University of California at San Diego, School of Medicine: 
Graduate Opportunities & Dual Degree Programs.

Data and Source Information

Source:  SciCrunch Registry 

Usage and Citation Metrics

We found 1 mentions in open access literature.

Listed below are recent publications. The full list is available at dkNET.

Sadeghi K, et al. (2021) The washback effect of TOEFL iBT and a local English Proficiency 
Exam on students' motivation, autonomy and language learning strategies. Heliyon, 7(10), 
e08135.
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